
                        District 41 Meeting January 18, 2017 
     DCM; Brent E. opened the meeting with the Serenity Prayer. 
     Secretary's Report; Tonya R. handed out the minutes from December.             
     Asked all to read them and report any errors. Jon M. motioned to accept         
     the report, seconded by Randy W. All in favor, motion passed.                        
     Treasurer's Report; Mark R. reported that the beginning of December we       
     had $405.23 in the account. $68 came in from groups. $28 was spent for        
     our Grapevine Coordinator's subscription. The balance in the treasury            
     should be $445.23, but Mark has $15 extra, bringing it to $460.23. Randy       
     motioned to accept report, seconded by Jon. Motion passed.                            
     DCM Report; Brent has nothing to report.                                                      
     Alt. DCM Report; Jon has nothing to report.                                                     
     Grapevine Report; Jen A. absent. No report.                                                     
     Treatment & Facilities; Tom A. absent. Jon reports that two men and two     
     women are needed to take meetings into Twin Lakes on Thursdays.                
     Activities; Jon reports that a Spaghetti Dinner is slated for February 18th         
     at Elknud. A flier will be out soon.                                                                    
     Medallion Master; Stephanie K. absent. Brent reported no sales. He will          
     turn over medallions to Stephanie.                                                                         
     Website; Jon reports that all is well, steady stream of visitors.                               
     PI/CPC; Eric M. absent. No report.                                                                         
     Old Business; Elections. PI/CPC & Treasurer positions open. Brent asked    
     if anyone willing to stand. Jon reported that Tom F. is willing to stand for     
     PI/CPC. All in favor, congratulations Tom!                                                      
     New Business; Jon reported that we've been asked to provide a speaker          
     at a function covering addiction. A perfect opportunity for Tom F.         
     to share his knowledge with the Professional Community. A flier will be       
     made available when we have the information.                                                       
     Member Comments; Randy shared that the front doors at the Main Street     
     meeting room need to be checked after meetings. They've been unlocked.      
     Jon reminded us of the East Hill's 36th Anniversary at Mt. Calvary. Randy    
      motioned to adjourn, seconded by Jon. We closed with the Responsibility     
      Statement. Attendees; Michael A., Mike M., Mark R., Brent E., Jon M.,        
      Tyler R., Randy W., Tonya R. 
 
 


